
-

#g ># "80u9['., [[Qt UNIT ED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMIS$10N
f- S REGION 881

"f 799 ROOSEVELT ROAO
"

# GLEN ELLYN. ILUNOt$ 60137

.....

MAR 191980 .

Docket No. 50-454
Docket No. 50-455

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your second interim report, dated February 29, 1980,
pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e), regarding the failure of Byron post-
tensioning tendon field anchor-heads. Your rescheduled date of
May 15, 1980 for submittal of the final report on this subject is
acceptable. We will review your final report upon receipt.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

-( h s hW

G. Fiorelli, Chief

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

.

cc: Mr. D. L. Peoples, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

Gunner Sorenson, Site
Project Superintendent
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